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The Leadership Development Ministry met February 15. 2018. 

We discussed: 
1. Exploring a different online training system for sexual misconduct

prevention. In addition, we hope to have a training event at the 
August 11 presbytery meeting, pending approval by the Coordinating 
Commission. 

2. Requesting sample “safe child” policies and staff policies regarding
sexual misconduct among adults, to distribute to our congregations 
and leaders. 

3. Recruiting new members to join our ministry.
4. Beginning an educational series for church leaders: Ministry in

Changing Times. We plan on having the first course in October of this
year. More information will be available after a planning session.

We submitted to the Coordinating Commission suggested changes for the 
Manual of Operations, regarding sexual misconduct prevention training. 
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